Exciting New Guitar Club for Key Stage 2 Children!

Attention, parents of Key Stage 2 children! We are thrilled to announce the launch of our
brand-new Guitar Club starting after school this summer term 2024!

Introducing our upcoming Guitar Club, specially designed for children who have never
had guitar lessons before. Led by BYMT guitar tutor, Lisa Adams.

When: Starting Summer Term Thursday 18 April 2024 until Thursday 11 July 2024
(excluding half term Thursday 30 May 2024)

Time: 3:15pm -4:15pm

Who: Key Stage 2 Children (No prior guitar experience required) Cost: £9 per lesson (paid
termly)

Instructor: Lisa Adams

This club is a fantastic opportunity for your child to discover the joy of playing the guitar
from scratch. Whether they have always wanted to strum along to their favourite songs
or are simply curious about learning a new instrument, this would be the perfect club for
them.

Spaces are limited, so do not miss out on securing your child’s spot! If you are interested
in enrolling your child, please contact Lisa Adams on the following email address.

Contact: lisaadams.music@hotmail.com

Let’s dive into the world of music together this summer term!




